
 
April 23, 2022 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Chair                                                                                            

 

 

The Honorable Kay Granger                       

Ranking Member                          

House Committee on Appropriations  

H-307 The Capitol 

Washington DC 20515 

House Committee on Appropriations 

1036 Longworth House Office Building 

Washington, DC 20515

  

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

“I am requesting funding for the North Broward Hospital District d/b/a Broward Health in the 

fiscal year 2023. The entity to receive funding for this project is North Broward Hospital District 

d/b/a Broward Health, located at 1800 NW 49th Street, Fort Lauderdale, FL 33309. The funding 

would be used to improve access to care in Florida’s 20th Congressional District utilizing a three-

pronged approach; expansion of primary care, obstetrical/gynecological care, and pediatric 

services, increased utilization of mobile health services, and improved transportation services for 

patients and their families.  

 

This approach has not only been supported through a variety of data-driven sources, including a 

community health needs assessment but also through critical community organization 

partnerships.  

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Congresswoman Sheila Cherfilus-McCormick(FL-20) 

Member of Congress 


